
 
 

 

 

5th May, 2021 

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

Suncity School believes in keeping the parents updated about the events and happenings in 

the school. We do this by sending a monthly newsletter. 

 
The newsletter for the month of April 2021 has been published. The link is given below 

for reference: 

https://sway.office.com/EB7OWGJOaQq6kKJA?ref=Link 

We request you to kindly go through the document. It's a sneak peek into your ward’s 

monthly involvement. 

 

Best regards 

Suncity School, 37D 

https://sway.office.com/EB7OWGJOaQq6kKJA?ref=Link

